
April 2023 

Homeless Found Sleeping Under Playground Slide - One resident and our 

landscaper found a homeless person sleeping under the playground slide who would 

not leave the playground.  The resident and landscaper contacted the non-emergency 

number, and the police came out to remove the homeless person.  When asked how he 

got into the playground as it is behind a locked gate, the individual claimed that the 

playground gate was left unlocked. 

They are NOT PERMITTED to enter or sleep on anywhere in our playground and need 

to be immediately reported so that this issue can be stopped, and our children can 

safely play in our playground.  Our landscaper did take a pictures but has not shared 

them with the board at this time. 

The HOA board asked for everyone to be vigilant.  

If you should see individuals sleeping anywhere in our playground, if possible, take 

pictures and forward them to the board.   

Also, please immediately contact the following numbers to report this: 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #6 

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 

Action Property Management at 713-686-4692 


